
 

 

 

Dear Room 7 Families, 

Hello! We have been very busy trying to get our 

garden in shape and  we are so appreciative of some 

“garden fairies” that came in to work these past few 

weeks. The flowers are blooming and sprouts are 

coming up! 

 Kindergartners are busy practicing for their 

graduation this month and all the school is a buzz with 

summer soon approaching. Thank you for a splendid 

year of learning! We appreciate your support 

throughout the year. Have a wonderful summer! 

 

 

Units of Study 

The continent of Australia 

Artist: Mary Cassatt 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 

Contact Information 
Christine Bauman 

christine@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

 

Quote Of the Month 

“If there is no struggle, there is no 

progress.” 

Frederick Douglass 

June 12 Kindergarten Zoo Trip 

June 14 July Schedule Changes Due 

June 19 SCHOOL CLOSED (Juneteenth) 

June 21 Kindergarten Graduation 10a-12p 

June 26 Spirit Day:  Tie Dye Day 

June 27 Last Day of School 

June 28 School Closed (in-service) 

July 1 Summer Session Begins 
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